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To whom it may concern
I have totally against this bill, every child has the right to live, no one should have the right to
 terminate a baby,s life, the safest place for  a baby should be their mother’s womb, if we could
 hold the baby it would be considered murder but because the baby is unseen that makes it OK?
 NO
Please hear the voice of the unborn children and say NO to  this bill.
 
Regards
Marrianne Kowald
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